
 

Effective November 1 Pringle Creek Gratitude 
Group meetings will be held at the following 
location.  

Whitby Columbus Club      133 

Brock St North Whitby  

For a variety of reasons including having an air conditioned 
hall, larger facility, better parking and handicap 
accessibility we have decided to move to the Whitby 
Columbus club.   

Our first meeting will be an interchange meeting scheduled 
to be held on November 7 Th and all subsequent meetings 
will be held at this location. 

There is limited parking behind the building including a 
couple of handicap spots, but adjacent to the lot, there is a 

municipal parking lot. Note; no payment required. 
free parking from 6 PM on.  Enter from Perry 
street. See map on back. 

Notice: November 1st. 

Pringle Creek Gratitude 
Group will be moving!  

 


